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Planning Child Care in Schools 
 
Committee Decision  
The City-School Boards Advisory Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that: 

1. City Council request the Acting General Manager, Children's Services, to consult
with School Boards, and to report to the Community Development and Recreation Committee
at its June 13, 2018 meeting on the current policies and practices related to supervision, space
and nutrition programs for lunch room programs in Toronto schools.

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The Director, Service System Planning and Policy Development, Children's Services, City of 
Toronto gave a presentation on Planning Child Care in Schools. 

Summary 
This presentation, by Elaine Baxter-Trahair, Acting Deputy City Manager, Cluster A, will 
provide an overview of capital funding programs and plans for child care in Toronto 
schools.  This item was previously requested by the City-School boards Advisory 
Committee.  School board staff will also be available to answer questions. 

Background Information 
(April 19, 2018) Presentation from the Director, Service System Planning and Policy 
Development, Children's Services, City of Toronto on Planning for Child Care in Schools 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2018/ts/bgrd/backgroundfile-114315.pdf) 

EX34.23

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2018/ts/bgrd/backgroundfile-114315.pdf

